
 

2021 GACC Pro-Life Calendars  
are now available! 

{featuring GACC seniors & local babies}   
Due to COVID-19, the Archdiocese of  Omaha is not sending     
pilgrims to the national March for Life in Washington, D.C. in 
January 2021. While this is very disappointing for our         
students, we are excited to continue to raise money from      
calendar sales to support a pilgrimage next year!  
 

You may purchase calendars:  

 directly from students selling them* (students can apply         
their sales proceeds directly to their pilgrimage expenses) 

 at the CC school office 

 at the St. Mary Parish Office 

 at Tom’s Rexall Drug 
 

*STUDENTS SELLING CALENDARS: 

Madison Brunsing  Kayla Fischer     Anna Karnopp Cale Schwer 

Helena Steffensmeier  Ethan Wooldrik   Isaac Wooldrik Alexis Wuestewald 

 

Thank you for supporting life! 


